

Bagshot School, School Lane, Bagshot, Surrey. GU19 5BP.

Telephone: 01276 473385 Fax: 01276 451759

e-mail: info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk website: www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk

twitter: @BagshotInfant Headteacher: Miss K Aldred

11^h May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to update you regarding our plans to celebrate Her Majesty's Platinum Jubilee.

We have planned a day full of celebrations and activities for **Friday 27**th **May** to mark this historic event.

The children are invited to wear red, white and blue on that day, not their normal school uniform.

We have lots of exciting activities planned, including a crown parade, a special lunch and plans to write directly to the Queen!

We are asking all parents and carers for a £1 voluntary donation which we will donate to FOBSA, in support of their summer fair planning.

Kind regards

Miss K Aldred Headteacher